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Macquarie Park Precinct and  
Bus Interchange  
Footpath investigation work 

 
September 2024 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Wallumedegal people of the Dharug Nation as the 
Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work. 

The Australian Government and NSW 
Government are investing nearly $200 
million to improve transport in 
Macquarie Park to create a vibrant 
green ‘heart’ for the precinct. 

Transport for NSW will carry out utilities 
investigation work on Waterloo Road near the 
corner of Herring Road. 

These investigations will identify and confirm the 
location and depth of utilities, which will inform 
further planning and design of the Macquarie 
Park Precinct and Bus Interchange project. 

What work are we doing?  

Work will include detailed utility investigation 
beneath the footpath.  

Work includes: 

• Establishing a temporary work site 

• Saw cutting into the footpath to locate utilities 
below 

• Restoring the footpath when investigations are 
finished. 

When and where we’ll be working 
We will be onsite for three day and night shifts, 
between Monday 16 September and Friday 20 
September weather permitting. 

Our day work hours will be between 7am and 
6pm from Monday to Friday and from 8am and  

 

1pm on Saturday. Our night work hours will be 
between 8pm and 5am from Monday to 
Thursday. 

What will this mean for you? 

Some of our investigation work will occur during 
the day. However, we will need to carry out most 
of this work at night to reduce the disruption to 
pedestrians and traffic and to ensure the safety 
of workers. 

Our night work may be noisy at times. We will do 
everything we can to lessen the disturbance. 

There will be some temporary traffic changes to 
ensure the work zone is safe. A lane closure and 
footpath detour will be in place, which may affect 
travel times.  

Traffic controllers and signs will guide 
pedestrians and motorists through the area. 
Please keep to speed limits and follow directions.  

How we’ll reduce our effects 

We will aim to limit the disruption on the 
community. This includes: 

• Noisy activities will be completed by 11pm 

• Pedestrian barriers will be in place for safety 
and security. Please note the detour on the 
map below 

• Turning off equipment when not in use and 
using non-tonal reversing alarms to reduce 
noise  
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• Scheduling breaks when carrying out high 
noise activities, such as saw cutting (one hour 
break after every three hours of continuous 
high noise work) 

• Limit dust from our work by using water carts 
and hoses as required.  

 

 

Location of work area  

 
 

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 565 902 
 

 

 

macquarie.park@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

Macquarie Park Precinct, Level 7,   
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street,  
Parramatta NSW 2150 
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